MEMORANDUM

To: Douglas Downtown Development Authority
From: Rich LaBombard
City Manager
Date: December 28, 2022
RE: DDA TTF Plan Presentation

Nathan Mehmed from Williams and Works has been incorporating comments received by the DDA board
into the Development Plan and Tax Increment Financing Plan. Nathan will give a presentation of the
updates and if acceptable, the DDA can adopt the final version at the January 2023 meeting,

Discussion item.,



